
FICCI comments on World Bank’s ‘ease of doing business’ report
 
NEW DELHI, 29 October 2014: "It is disappointing to see India's slippage in the ranking, given the fact that a lot of
serious measures for ease of doing business have been taken and are being taken by Government. We are hopeful of
improvement in our ranking,  this year onwards, despite the anomalies in the methodologies of this ranking. There is a
lot of scope to rationalise and simplify our regulations for business and to make India a more attractive destination for
manufacturing and doing business,"said Dr. A. Didar Singh, Secretary General FICCI.
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